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UCSF Research and Academic Building at ZSFG July 2019 Update 

	
	 Recent Activity: 

- UCSF faculty at ZSFG submitted a request to the project’s Executive 
Oversight Committee asking to retain use of Buildings 3 and 9. This letter 
and the Committee’s response were shared with the ZSFG community. 

- The project team held meetings with Design Group chairs to resolve some 
details in preparation for the next round of Design Group meetings. 

Anticipated Activity in the Near Future: 
- The project team will establish a structure for Design Development 

meetings that will be held with the full Design Groups. 

- The next ZSFG Community Meeting is scheduled for July 24th. 

Reminder of the Month: Our new building will meet an immediate need 
for updated and compliant research and education space at ZSFG.  

 

Future projects and partnership agreements will increase available space. 
 
Action Steps: Watch the project website for upcoming developments 


